



CITY OF DURHAM

POLICE DEPARTMENT
CHIEF OF POLICE
505 W. CHAPEL HILL STREET • DURHAM, NC 27701
919.560.4322• fax 919.560.4971
www.ci.durham.nc.us

February 16, 2004

Chief Teresa C. Chambers P. O. Box

Dear Teresa,

Congratulations on receiving the lifetime achievement award from the National Center for Women and Policing. This is a well-deserved honor for a wonderful police chief.

You were an inspiration as Durham's police chief and I learned many valuable lessons while working for you. You were an outstanding example of what a police chief should be – honest, hard-working, innovative and concerned about your officers and the community you served. I am proud to be your predecessor and carry on your legacy as chief in Durham.

The lifetime achievement award is a true indicator of your abilities as a police chief, particularly during this difficult time for you. You have been in my thoughts and prayers for the past 2 ½ months and I feel certain that the issue will be resolved in your favor.

Sincerely,

Atime"